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Pursuant to Executive Order No. 2020-21 
Issued by 

The Office of Governor Gretchen Whitmer 
Effective March 24, 2020 through April 13, 2020 

 
 

At this time, the Brickley DeLong offices are closed to outside visitors with 
the exception of commercial and postal deliveries. 
 
To assure you that work will not be disrupted during this very difficult time, 
we have moved to a virtual office environment.  We have been working to 
make sure that our team members are able to work remotely for as long as 
they need to.     
 
All communications will take place via electronic means and we strongly 
encourage the use of our Client Portal at www.brickleydelong.com. 
 
If you need assistance, please contact your Brickley DeLong professional via 
phone or email.   
 

Office Phone Numbers 
 

Muskegon – 231.726.5800 
 

Grand Haven – 616.846.2380 
 

Grand Rapids – 616.608.8500 
 

Hart – 231.873.1040




